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DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

November 2,2009 

Procurement Directors 

Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-6 1 
Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

SUBJECT: Class Deviation FAR 52.222-8 Payrolls and Basic Records 

SUMMARY: Attached for your information is a class deviation executed by the Senior 
Procurement Executives of NNSA and DOE (Attachment 1). It allows a deviation to 
FAR 52.222-8, Payrolls and Basic Records, so construction contractors can submit copies 
of payrolls without the home addresses of individual employees and showing only the 
last four digits of their social security numbers. Also attached is the revised clause for 
your convenience (Attachment 2). 

This flash and its attachments will be available online at the following website: 
htt~://www.management.enernv.nov/policy guidance/policy flashes.htm. 

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Richard Langston at 
(202) 287-1 339 or richard.lannston@hq.doe.nov. 

John R. Bashista 
Acting Director 
Office of Procurement and 
Assistance Policy 

Attachments 


